[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 05 March 2017 15:32
To: Michelle Jarvis
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 16/02579/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 3:31 PM on 05 Mar 2017 from Mrs Jane BURRETT.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	The Lion Main Street Wendlebury Bicester OX25 2PW 

	Proposal:
	Installation of 2no. extractor units on the roof of the kitchen extension (retrospective) 

	Case Officer:
	Michelle Jarvis 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Jane BURRETT

	Email:
	

	Address:
	The Laurels Main Street, Wendlebury, Oxfordshire OX25 2PJ



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	It is a pity that the 2 extractor fans are so noisy. 
At busy times it is smelly in the customers' car park and in our garden across the road. 

Are there filters that can assist with counteracting the smell in some way?




